
SCHEDULE FOR JANUARY ENROLLMENT EXPLORERS  
 

Thursday, December 20th at 7pm is our Meet & Greet.  At this orientation you are 

introduced to your child’s teachers & other parents. We will have a short 

synopsis of some of our school policies and principles as well as an overview of 

our vision and goals. You will have the opportunity to ask questions and 

socialize. Refreshments will be served 

 

Wednesday, January 2nd is our Class Orientation from 9:00am-10:00am.  The 

students are invited to spend up to an hour in their classroom with a parent, 

becoming familiar with the classroom environment and meeting their teachers.  

This is a chance for your child to transition and explore his/her classroom and 

meet his classmates with the comfort of mom or dad with him. Your child will feel 

relaxed knowing you are there, as he gets to know this new setting.  

 

Lice Check 
All children must be checked and cleared with a lice company or your 

pediatrician, in order to join the class. Please email or bring in a note.  
 

Thursday, January 3rd  begins phase in week 
 
The day’s of January 3, 4, 7, 8, and 9   are what we call ‘phase in’ days. You will 

drop your child off at regular time of 9:00am and remain in the proximity of the 

school.  Each day we increase the amount of time that your child is in the class 

without you. In the event that your child may need some extra comforting in his 

new setting, you will be available to pick them up.   Each day we increase the 

time that your child will stay ultimately remaining for the full time. These ‘phase 

in’ days enable a smooth and happy transition.  Please accommodate your 

schedule accordingly.  

  

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me at 754-234-

5770. We look forward to greeting you and your child very soon!  

Please remember to bring all supplies and photos to the parent teacher 

orientation on Thursday night.  

 
 


